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Griffith Youth Baseball Board Meeting 
Meeting Minutes 
March 25, 2024 

 
Attendance:  Kyle Hecht, Erinn Hecht, Josh Bridegroom, Nicole Bridegroom, Christine Collins, Felicia 
Newsome, Chris Ray, Stevie Fleming, Josh Kerr, Andrew Anderson 
 
The Meeting was called to order at the major field board room at 6:30pm 
 
Motion to approve February minutes by Stevie, 2nd by Andrew. Motion approved. 
 
TREASURER'S REPORT 

● Current balance: $31,329.53 
● Outstanding bills: lease for central park fields $4,159 (inc fall 2023, spring 2024, fall 2024), sams club 

renewal, uniforms 
● Paid: equipment at dicks, post office box, charter/insurance 3886.80/462.50/600ish, office supplies, L 

screen 
● St Mary fields set, request sponsorship on tball team as payment 

 
COMMUNICATIONS REPORT 

● Chris will take care of ordering trophies 
 

SPONSORSHIP REPORT 
● Lawn Doctor will donate field maintenance equipment and also did a $250 sponsorship 
● Cargill donated an extra $500 in addition to their $1000 sponsorship level. 
● A person contacted the league in regards to a product he is selling to sports parents. He requested 

information regarding the league participant counts and such but we do not provide information to any 
outside sources. The league will not engage in any kind of partnership, sponsorship, or other matter 
with this gentleman. 
 

FUNDRAISING/EVENTS REPORT 
● RailCats day TBD 

 
 
BABE RUTH REPORT – limestone coming, need equipment for getting field ready, need chalk. We’re still 
waiting on pole light.  
MAJOR REPORT – need bases, limestone will come on second clean up day 
MINOR REPORT – need rakes 
ROOKIE REPORT – N/A 
TBALL REPORT – N/A 
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ALL STAR REPORT – N/A 
TRAVEL REPORT – N/A 
 
 
OLD BUSINESS  

1. We’re looking into 200 reusable popcorn buckets that the league will sell in the concessions stand 
and then they can be filled for $1 after each visit. Will sell for a cost to be determined. 

2. Babe Ruth lights: The Park Dept has informed us that they have a pole and they want to get it 
installed before our season begins. The Town will take lights from Pop Warner field to put on the 
field. Austgen is to install. 
 

NEW BUSINESS 
1. N/A  

 
ADJOURNMENT: Meeting Adjourned at 7pm. Next Meeting April 28th in the GYB Board Room at 5pm. 
 
  


